Gaelscoil na Camóige

Nuachtlitir, 25th March 2019
	Laethanta Saoire/ Easter Break

	Beidh Briseadh na Cásca againn ón Luan, an 15 Aibreán go dtí an 26 Aibreán, (san áireamh). Beidh an scoil ag dúnadh ag a 12a.m an Aoine, an 12 Aibreán agus ag athoscailt an Luan, an 29 Aibreán.

We have our Easter Break from April 15th – April 26th  (inclusive). The school will close at 12a.m Friday, April 12th and will reopen on Monday the 29th of April.


	Cruinniú Tuistí Naionán Beag/ Parents Information Meeting- Junior Infants 2019/2020

	Meabhrúchán: Beidh Cruinniú do thuismitheoirí na Naíonán Beag a bheidh ag tosnú i Mí Meán Fómhair 2019 ar siúl sa scoil Dé Céadaoin, 10 Aibreán, 7.30i.n 

Reminder: The meeting for parents of Junior Infants starting in September 2019 will take place Wednesday, 10th April,  here in the school at 7.30pm.


	Rang 6
	Cheiliúradh Rang 6 Searmanas na gCoinneal ar an 5 Márta I gCnoc Mitin. Ba ócáid álainn speisialta a bhí ann agus tugaim ard-mholadh chuig na bpaistí as an dea-iompair agus meas a léirigh siad ar an oíche. Táimid ag súil go mór leis an gCóineartú, ar 3 Aibreán ag 11.00 i Séipéal Muire Gan Smál sa sráidbhaile. Is féidir leo na héadaí spóirt scoile a chaitheamh an Luan agus an Mháirt , 1 agus 2 Aibreán. 

Rang 6 celebrated their Service of Light on 5th March in Knockmitten Church. The children were wonderful, well mannered and respectful and we are all looking forward to the Confirmation on 3rd April at 11am in the Church of the Immaculate Conception.
6th Class can wear their school tracksuits on Monday and Tuesday of that week, 1st and 2nd April. The children can come into school at the usual time of 8.50, or at 9.50am on Thursday, the following day. 


	Rang 1
	 Tá lán fáilte roimh iardhalta na scoile, Sorcha Ní Fhionnail a bheidh I mbun Socrúcháin Scoile ar feadh 6 seachtaine le Múinteoir Laura agus Rang 1. Guímid gach rath uirthi. A big welcome to a past pupil of the school, Sorcha Ni Fhionnail, who will be doing 6 weeks of School Placement (teaching Practice) with Múinteoir Laura and Rang 1. We wish her the very best during her time here. 

	Seachtain na Gaeilge

	Bhí Seachtain na Gaeilge den scoth againn i mbliana. Bhí an méid sin imeachtaí iontacha eagraithe againn agus ba mhaith liom mo bhuíochas a ghabháil leis an Múinteoir Sandra agus an Coiste Gaeilge, a d’eagraigh go leor imeachtaí dúinn i mbliana. Ba mhaith liom mo bhuíochas a ghabháil le Cairde freisin,  a chabhraigh  leis an seachtain. Bhí go leor obair i gceist agus bhain na páistí an méid sin taitneamh as gach rud a bhí eagraithe. Is leatsa í!

We had a wonderful Seachtain na Gaeilge this year that was action packed throughout the week. There were plenty of activities organised and I would like to thank Múinteoir Sandra and the Coiste Gaeilge, who organised so many events and visitors for the school. I would also like to thank Cairde who, as always, were a great support during the week. There was a huge amount of work involved in organising all the events, which were thoroughly enjoyed by the children. “Is leatsa í!”



	Fan Slán/ Stay Safe

	Beidh Oíche Eolais Fan Slán ar siúl do thuistí na scoile ar Dé Luain 25 Márta, 6.45i.n I nGaelscoil Chluain Dolcáin. Tabharfar eolas do thuistí faoin gclár Fan Slán sa scoil, eolas faoi Chaomhnú Leanaí, Bullaíocht agus polasaí na scoile. Iarrtar ar gach duine iarracht bheith I láthair ar an oíche eolach seo. 

There will be a Parent Information evening taking place in Gaelscoil Chluain Dolcáin on Monday 25th March at 6.45 pm, Tonight,  parents will be informed about the school’s Stay Safe Programme, information on Child Abuse and Bullying and school child protection procedures. This will be a very informative and worthwhile evening and I would urge as many parents as possible to attend. 

	An Chéad Fhaoistin/ First Confession

	Bhí dhá chruinniú le déanaí sa scoil leis an Athair Damian agus le múinteoirí  agus tuistí ón dá Ghaelscoil. Bhí go leor pléite agus tá plean aontaithe agus eagraithe don Chéad Chomaoineach i mbliana. Tiocfaidh an grúpa ar ais le chéile arís i Mí an Mheitheamh le plean a chur le chéile don bhliain seo chugainn freisin. Táimid ag súil go mór leis an gCéad Fhaoistin ar an Déardaoin 4 Aibreán ag a 3pn i gCnoc Mitin. Beidh an tAthair Damian agus an tAthair Seán ag ceiliúradh linn. Tá Múinteoirí Laura, Sandra agus Sinéad in éineacht leis na tuismitheoirí ar fad, ag réitiú na páistí don ócáid álainn seo. Two meetings were held lately in the school with Father Damian, Principals, teachers and parents from both Gaelscoileanna. There was plenty to discuss and clarify. A plan was agreed for the remainder of this year to ensure that the children have a wonderful day in May. The group will meet again in June to organize a plan for next years Communion classes also. We are all looking forward to the Frist Confession on Thursday 4th April at 3pm in Knockmitten Church. Father Damian and Father Seán will be celebrating with us. Múinteoirí Laura, Sandra, Sinéad and all of the parents are helping to prepare the children for this lovely special occasion. 


	Nurture Africa
	  Mo bhuíochas ó chroí libh as an mbailiúcháin airgid ar Lá na Leabhair ar son Nurture Africa. Bailíodh €317 ar an lá agus cabhróidh seo go mór le Gráinne Cinsealach agus na daltaí I gColásite Chilliain agus iad ag taisteal chuig an Aifric le hobair leis an gCarthanacht seo. A huge thank you for the money collected on World Book Day in aid of Nurture Africa. A total of €317 was raised and this will help Gráinne Cinsealach and her fellow students in their plan to travel to Africa and work with this charity. Maith sibh!

 

	Spórt


	Beidh an Tríú Rás Tras Tíre ar an 4 Aibreán. A thuilleadh eolais ón Múinteoir Caitríona.The Third Cross Country Race of the season will be on 4th April,  more information to follow from Múinteoir Caitríona. 



	CAIRDE


	
Dia dhaoibh, we hope everyone is enjoying the brief glimpses of sunshine we have seen recently! Long may it continue.
Huge congratulations to Barbara Uí Bharéid on a wonderful Daffodil Day last Friday, she had some excellent helpers, and great support from everyone. 

We are coming into a busy time now, with Confirmations and Communions looming. Huge thanks to the Rang a 5 parents who have offered to help with the Confirmation on the 3rd April, it is much appreciated. Thanks also to this year's Communion parents who have done a wonderful job navigating their new role as organisers, and to the school for their ongoing support. We will be organising the Communion party in the Áras on Sunday, 26th May, and as always, we will be asking for your help, which you invariably offer so graciously. If anyone would be free to make sandwiches and baked goods for the occasion, it would be greatly appreciated. It is traditional that Rang a hAon parents help out if they can, and with two classes we should be able to make mountains of sandwiches! 

Don't forget tomorrow, Tuesday, 26th March is our very first Race Night meeting, to be held at 9am in the Áras. All hands on deck are truly welcome, there will be lots of jobs to do, so if you can offer an hour or two to help out, it would be brilliant. At least none of us have to dress up and make fools of ourselves!

Bag packing is scheduled at Tesco right at the Easter break on Friday 12th and Saturday 13th April, please let us know if you can spare an hour or two. It's always good fun, and the bigger kids are welcome to come along. It's a great fundraiser for the school. 

Jeff is waiting on the good weather to arrive to get going on his parachute jump! If you want to tick a jump off your bucket list, just let one of us know!

As always, we are on the yard if you have any questions. Huge thanks to our class reps too, who are always so willing to help. 

Mary, Fiona and Jeff. 



	
	Is mise le meas,

Aoife Ní Raghallaigh

Príomhoide



